
 

43 Excellent Black And White Siberian Husky For Sale (350 GBP)

Location South East, Middlesex
https://www.freeadsz.co.uk/x-190182-z

 Carrie is a beautiful black/white frosted
(small white spot on back) female with limited
registration. full registration is an additional
£350 to approved homes only. She is a double
blue-eyed beauty. Carrie has begun paper training.
Our pups are raised with small children, teens,
and my mentally challenged brother. They are
socialized with our pack as well. Parents are on
premises and both are akc registered. Dad is
gray/white and champion sired. Mom is black/white
with champion bloodlines. Pups will come with a 2
year health guarantee, papers, lifetime breeder
support, and a puppy gift pack (toys, vet papers,
collar, and a small bag of food). Pups will
receive first shots and dewormings between 6-8
weeks. We are asking £300 deposit to hold a puppy,
which will goes towards the purchase and
is non-refundable. Payment in full is expected
when pup reach 12weeks of age. Total purchase
price is &pound
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